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Sacred Heart Athletic Association 

Uniform Policy 

 

All students who play team sports for Sacred Heart Elementary School will be issued uniforms by 

the Sacred Heart Athletic Association.  Uniforms are purchased by the Athletic Association and 

are the property of the School.  All players and parents are responsible and liable for the proper 

use, care and return of all uniforms.   

 

Upon receipt of a uniform, please check it over for any damage, markings or other problems.  If 

any issues exist, please notify your coach or team representative to address the problem.  

 

Uniforms should only be worn to sporting events and as approved on school days.    

 

Players and parents are responsible for the care of the uniforms.  Please wash the uniforms in cold 

water and hang dry.  Please do not place in the dryer.  Take care that the uniforms do not get lost 

or damaged throughout the season.  If your uniform does get lost or damaged, please notify your 

coach and team representative as soon as possible. 

 

All uniforms (except as otherwise expressly instructed) must be returned to your coach or team 

representative upon conclusion of your season.  If a uniform is lost, not returned or returned in 

extraordinarily poor condition or if you otherwise violate this policy, you will be required to pay 

a $75 replacement fee.  Failure to return a uniform or pay the necessary replacement fee will 

prevent the issuance of a uniform to the student for his or her next sport.  For students in eighth 

grade that fail to return a uniform or pay the necessary fee, they will not be invited to attend the 

eighth grade Sports Banquet and disqualified for all eighth grade sports awards.  

 

 

 

Student Name:       

 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:       Date:    

 


